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19th  January 2023 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents,  

Multiplication Tables Check – Information Meetings for Parents-UPDATE 

 

Unfortunately, we have had to reschedule the Multiplication Tables Check Meetings. These will now be held on 

Tuesday 31st January 2023. There will be two sessions, one at 9am and then repeated again at 6pm, both in the 

Lower Hall. You may choose which session to attend. We are sorry for any inconvenience this change of date may 

cause. 

 

All children in Year 4 are assessed in fluency and recall of their times tables up to 12, which is essential for future 

success in maths. These assessments take place early on in June. The aim of the information meeting is to provide 

you with further information about this assessment and to share ideas on how to support your child at home.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to one of the sessions. If you are unable to attend, the presentation will be   

available to view on the Bowes website shortly after.  

 

Thank you for your support.   

 

 

Miranda Thompson  Joel Hockman 

Deputy Headteacher  KS2 Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


